
INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF ASHAROKEN 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Trustees of 

the Inc. Village of Asharoken on Tuesday, January 7th, 2014 at 7:30 p.m. at the Northport Power 

Plant, 301 Waterside Road, Northport, NY 11768 regarding the Fire & EMS service five-year 

contract between the Village of Asharoken and the Village of Northport. 

  

 Any interested person is entitled to be heard upon said Fire & EMS service contract at 

such public hearing.  Copies of said Fire & EMS service contract are available for review at the 

Incorporated Village of Asharoken Clerk's Office at Village Hall Trailer, Monday through Friday 

from 9:00am until 3:00pm. 

 By order of the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Asharoken, dated 

December 3
rd

, 2013. 

 

Nancy Rittenhouse 

Dated: December 16th, 2013 

Published: December 19th, 2013 

Village Clerk, Village of Asharoken 

 

 


